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Message from the Guest Editor

Cardiovascular peptides exert regulatory effects on the
water–electrolyte balance, metabolism and neural
processes, and can indirectly tune the upregulation of the
cardiovascular system. To date, attention has mainly been
dedicated to the cardiovascular effects of angiotensin,
vasopressin, and oxytocin; however, growing evidence is
uncovering similar regulatory properties for several other
peptide molecules. Experimental and clinical studies show
that the action of the cardiovascular peptides may be
altered under pathological conditions; however, the
molecular mechanisms underlying these abnormalities are
not satisfactorily elucidated. The main aim of the present
Special Issue is to advance the knowledge of mechanisms
modulating the cellular action of the cardiovascular
peptides in various cells and tissues during physiological
and pathological challenges.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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